
	
August	3,	2016	
	
Dear	UA	Community,	
	
As	many	of	you	are	aware,	the	University	is	accredited	by	the	Northwest	Commission	on	Colleges	and	
Universities	(NWCCU).	At	present,	we	maintain	separate	accreditations	for	UAA,	UAF	and	UAS.	We	have	
been	asked	by	our	state	leaders	if	maintaining	three	accreditations	requires	that	we	have	an	
unnecessarily	high	number	of	senior	administrators,	that	is,	four	administrations	(including	Statewide)	
versus	one.	Earlier	this	summer	we	began	a	process	to	consider	whether	three	separate	accreditations	
or	one	single	accreditation	would	allow	us	to	best	serve	our	state.	
	


